
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
Greetings from the Ministry of Education Innovation Cell & AICTE… 

“Avail funding for patent through KAPILA” 

As you are aware that the Ministry of Education’s Innovation Cell (MIC), in collaboration 
with All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE), has launched the “Kalam 
Program for IP Literacy and Awareness (KAPILA)”. 

This program provides financial assistance to the institutions that are part of the Higher 
Education Institutions (HEIs) for filing the patent. This program will create appropriate 
awareness regarding the need of IP filing, mechanism, and methodology involved in 
filing IP in India and globally, especially amongst students and faculty of higher 
education institutions. 

Higher Education Institutions can submit their applications by 15th February 2022 

Register now through KAPILA portal link:  https://kapila.mic.gov.in/  

For details refer KAPILA user guide: 
https://kapila.mic.gov.in/KAPILA%20User%20guide.pdf 

I kindly request to circulate this information among faculties and students of your 
institute. 

NOTE: Only convener of the KAPILA Committee can register their institute and submit 
applications on behalf of the applicant’s not an individual (student/faculty). After 
Convener completes institute registration, kindly inform their respective Institute 
students and faculty to apply. 

For any query you may contact to email ID : kapila@aicte-india.org and telephone 
No. 011-2958 1225 /1332 

With Best Regards, 
KAPILA Team 
Ministry of Education’s Innovation Cell 
AICTE HQs, New Delhi. 
011-29581225 
kapila@aicte-india.org 
https://kapila.mic.gov.in/ 

 


